
To: Open Cup Committee 

 

From: Paul Marstaller  

 

Date: August 4, 2020 

 

Re: Minutes from Open Cup Committee Meeting via Email 7/31/2020 – Approved 12/15/20 

 

 

The Open Cup Committee replied to an email sent July 31, 2020, by Paul Marstaller relating to 

plans for the 2020 Open Cup and Open Division qualifying for the 2021 tournament. The 

Committee unanimously decided to do the following: 

 

1. Cancel the 2020 tournament 

2. Cancel the 2021 Open Division qualifying tournament 

3. Conduct the 2021 tournament as normal, with those Open Division clubs who qualified for 

2020 included in the 2021 competition 

4. Have U.S. Soccer announce these decisions at the earliest opportunity 

 

Additionally, the Committee approved without edits the minutes from the following meetings: 

Dec. 17, 2019; March 13, 2020; and May 14-25, 2020. 

 

No other business was considered. 

 


